
Enjoyed May’s session?
Or maybe you missed it?
Sign up for June’s Brunch

& Brainstorm NOW! 

Thank you for attending Framework’s
first grantee-centered office hours
event, "Brunch and Brainstorm", aimed
at increasing OVC grantee awareness
of the new labor trafficking grant
reporting expectations starting in
2023. We appreciate your
engagement and participation and
gathered that there is interest in
gaining resources, learning outreach
techniques, and building networks.
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Which of the new reporting expectations
focused on labor trafficking servivors

seems the most challenging? 


